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Thursday, February 4, 2021

Appleton Area School District 
School Board

To Whom It May Concern:

I read about the vacancy on the Appleton Area School District School Board on the district
website.  From there, I did some research to see if it  would be a good fit for me and if I
would be a valuable asset to the school board.  I would like to ask if you would consider me
for this vacancy.  I believe that with my experience and professionalism, I would be an
excellent candidate.

My name is Stephanie J. Burry.  I live at 1207 S. Ritger Street, Appleton, WI.  My phone
number is (319) 520-5844, and my email address is burryst@ymail.com.

 My husband, Matt, and I moved to Appleton 5 years ago.  We have a son, Lucas, who is a
junior at Appleton West High School.  I have a bachelor's degree in elementary education
and have been teaching in 31 years. 

I would appreciate the opportunity to meet with you to provide you with further information
on what I believe I can bring to the AASD School Board.  

Sincerely,

Stephanie J. Burry 
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